

University of California, Irvine Chancellor's Club

100 Theory, Suite 250 Irvine, CA 92617 (949) 824-7932 Office (949) 824-3890 Fax chancellorsclub@uci.edu

November 8, 2013

City Council City of Irvine One Civic Center Plaza P.O. Box 19575 Irvine, CA 92625

RE:

KOREAN GARDEN PROPOSAL BY THE KOREAN INSTITUTE OF TRADITIONAL LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE (KITLA)

Dear Mayor and Members of the Irvine City Council,

Peare Lamperts

I am writing you, as a local community member and the Director of the Chancellor's Club at the University of California, Irvine, to let you know of our support of the Korean Institute of Traditional Landscape Architecture's proposal to build a traditional Korean Garden in our community. Our donors enjoy the cultural diversity of the University and the community and will enjoy seeing a beautiful new Korean Garden for all to enjoy.

This is a unique opportunity for the City to take advantage of a generous offer to build a public garden which will be appreciated and enjoyed by our community.

Our local donors think this idea is well suited to our City which strives to bring together all our community and honor our cultural diversity through sponsoring many public events such as the Irvine Global Village.

We urge you to support the KITLA's generous offer and work with them to find a suitable location in the City.

Sincerely,

Diane Lamperts

Director, Chancellor's Club University of California, Irvine November 3rd, 2013

City Council City of Irvine One Civic Center Plaza P.O. Box 19575 Irvine, CA 92625

RE:

KOREAN GARDEN PROPOSAL BY THE KOREAN INSTITUTE OF TRADITIONAL LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE (KITLA)

Dear Mayor and Members of the Irvine City Council,

My name is Hyesin Moon and on behalf of Irvine Korean Parents Association to let you know of our support of the Korean Institute of Traditional Landscape Architecture's proposal to build a traditional Korean Garden in our community.

This is a unique opportunity for the City to take advantage of a generous offer to build a public garden which will be appreciated and enjoyed by our community.

We think this idea is well suited to our City which strives to bring together all our community and honor our cultural diversity through sponsoring many public events such as the Irvine Global Village.

We urge you to support the KITLA's generous offer and work with them to find a suitable location in the City.

Sincerely,

Hyesin Moon



Irvine Running Club

City Council City of Irvine One Civic Center Plaza P.O. Box 19575 Irvine, CA 92625

Oct 22,2013

RE:

KOREAN GARDEN PROPOSAL BY THE KOREAN INSTITUTE OF TRADITIONAL LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE (KITLA)

Dear Mayor and Members of the Irvine City Council,

We are writing you, as local community members, to let you know of our support of the Korean Institute of Traditional Landscape Architecture's proposal to build a traditional Korean Garden in our community.

This is a unique opportunity for the City to take advantage of a generous offer to build a public garden which will be appreciated and enjoyed by our community.

We think this idea is well suited to our City which strives to bring together all our community and honor our cultural diversity through sponsoring many public events such as the Irvine Global Village.

We urge you to support the KITLA's generous offer and work with them to find a suitable location in the City.

Dongdalmo

Irvine Running Club

Sincerely,

Chul sub Song

President

Children

Armstrong Lee Scholarship Fund, Inc. 29 Pacific Grove Irvine, CA 92602-1018 714-389-7767

November 5th, 2013

City of Irvine

1 Civic Center Plaza

Irvine, CA 92623-9575

To: City Mayor, Councilmen and Councilwomen,

Re: Plan for Building a Korean Garden in Irvine City

Dear Mayor Choi, Councilmen and Councilwomen of Irvine City,

As a proud citizen of Irvine, as the Chairman of the Board of Armstrong Lee Scholarship Fund, Inc. and as one of the Board member of Orange County Korean Cultural Center, I was glad to hear that Korean Institute of Traditional Landscape Architecture chose Irvine City as one of the prime site to build a Korean Garden in the United States.

I strongly believe this is a good opportunity to have one built in our City. We see there are Japanese Garden and Hawaiian Garden in surrounding cities and we do not have one yet as a City.

We, Koreans strongly believe children's education is the first priority and Irvine City provides the best environment for it. And Irvine City is recognized as one of the safest City in the United States to live. There are lots of first generation immigrants succeeded in business, educational, medical, and political fields from various countries. These and other reasons gave the Institute and Korean Government to show interests in investing in Irvine City for the project.

I wish you all deeply consider this project as a big plus for citizens of Irvine economically and culturally in the coming years

Thank you for your warm consideration for the City of Irvine.

Mying Wilee CPA MBA

국제협력위원 이 연 욱 International Coordinator Yun Wook Yi (Peter)

October 22, 2013

9636 Garden Grove Blvd. #25 Garden Grove, CA 92844 Tel. (714) 590-9866 Cell. (714) 615-5932

City Council City of Irvine One Civic Center Plaza P.O. Box 19575 Irvine, CA 92625

RE:

KOREAN GARDEN PROPOSAL BY THE KOREAN INSTITUTE OF TRADITIONAL LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE (KITLA)

Dear Mayor and Members of the Irvine City Council,

We are writing you, as local community members, to let you know of our support of the Korean Institute of Traditional Landscape Architecture's proposal to build a traditional Korean Garden in our community.

This is a unique opportunity for the City to take advantage of a generous offer to build a public garden which will be appreciated and enjoyed by our community.

We think this idea is well suited to our City which strives to bring together all our community and honor our cultural diversity through sponsoring many public events such as the Irvine Global Village.

We urge you to support the KITLA's generous offer and work with them to find a suitable location in the City.

Sincerely,

Yun Wook Yi International Coordinator The Korean O.C. Veterans Association

오렌지 카운티 한인회

Korean American Federation of Orange County 9888 Garden Grove Blvd., Garden Grove, CA 92844 TEL: (714) 530-4810 FAX: (714) 530-3027 E-Mail: kafocmail@gmail.com

October 18, 2013 City Council City of Irvine One Civic Center Plaza P.O. Box 19575 Irvine, CA 92625

RE:

KOREAN GARDEN PROPOSAL BY THE KOREAN INSTITUTE OF TRADITIONAL LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE (KITLA)

Dear Mayor and Members of the Irvine City Council,

As a president of Korean American Federation of Orange County, I wish to express my resounding support of the Korean Institute of Traditional Landscape Architecture's proposal to build a traditional Korean Garden in our community.

As an organization that represents population of 250,000 Korean-American residents in Orange County, we believe this unique opportunity will be appreciated and enjoyed by the community. This is a good opportunity for the City to take advantage of a generous offer to build a public garden which strives to bring together all our community and to honor our cultural diversity.

We urge you to support the KITLA's generous offer and work with them to find a suitable location in the City.

Sincerely,

Deuk Jae Oh

President of Korean American Federation of Orange County



Orange County Korean Cultural Center 20 Truman Irvine, CA 92620 OCKCC.com/ info@ockcc.com

October 28, 2013

City Council
City of Irvine
One Civic Center Plaza
P.O. Box 19575
Irvine, CA 92625

RE:

KOREAN GARDEN PROPOSAL BY THE KOREAN INSTITUTE OF TRADITIONAL LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE (KITLA)

Dear Mayor and Members of the Irvine City Council,

We are writing you, as local community members, to let you know of our support of the Korean Institute of Traditional Landscape Architecture's proposal to build a traditional Korean Garden in our community.

This is a unique opportunity for the City to take advantage of a generous offer to build a public garden which will be appreciated and enjoyed by our community.

We think this idea is well suited to our City which strives to bring together all our community and honor our cultural diversity through sponsoring many public events such as the Irvine Global Village.

We urge you to support the KITLA's generous offer and work with them to find a suitable location in the City.

Sincerely,

Francis S. Lee, M.D. Chairman of the Board Orange County Korean Cultural Center